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Dear Parents 

 

This has been another very busy week at Lodge! Year 6 have 

worked extremely hard and have been very sensible all  

week. They have completed tests in Reading, English  

Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling as well as Maths. We 

are all very proud of you and know how hard you have tried. 

Thank you to all the staff involved too. Well done Year 6!  

Keep up the hard work and good behaviour for your  

remaining time at Lodge Primary! Year 6 are all now  

looking forward to their trip to the Harry Potter Studios in 

London on Thursday 18th May 2017.  

 

Next week, in school is SATs week for our Year 2 children. 

As you know, our staff  work hard to ensure that the children 

are not worried by these assessments. I am sure that you will 

join me to wish all of our children the very best of luck. 

 

Have a lovely (hopefully sunny) weekend with your  

families. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Beverley Munn 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Yr 4 
 

Maria 
Mardin 
Kuba 

 
Yr 5 

 
Nadirah 
Halima 
Karan 
Jack 

Radiha 
 

Yr 6 
 

Tomas 
Megan 
Aishah 

Donnaye 
 

 
 

Yr 1 
 

Mustafa 
Jagmeet 

 
Yr 2 

 
Maryam 

Walentino 
Sadiah 

 
Yr 3 

 
Cody 
Tuba 

Fatima 
Manpreet 
Maryam 
Shreya 
Shezad 

Rodzeris 
Taranjit 
Eesa 

Ibrahim 

 
 
 

Wednesday 17th May - Nursery 2 Trip to Cannock Chase 
Thursday 18th May - Yr 6 Trip to Harry Potter World 

Friday 19th May - Non Uniform Day, wear something green or dress as a bear 

Friday 19th May - World Record Attempt - World Animal Protection 

Friday 26th May - Teacher Training Day - School closed  
Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holidays 

Monday 5th June - Teacher Training Day - school will be closed 



 

 

Our attendance this week was 96% 

which is below our target of 97% Class RH-95.7% 

Class RD-91.0% 

Class 1M-94.8% 

Class 1T-91.2% 

Class 2H-95.3%  

Class 2G-97.6% 

Class 3P-96.1% 
Class 3B-94.2% 

Class 4T-96.3% 

Class 4G-97.5% 

Class 5E-96.7%  

Class 5M-97.1% 

Class 6G-100% 

Class 6C-99.3% 

This week’s winner is:  6G 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Attendance Information 
 
As part of a revised school policy from 1st September 2013 we will make a referral to the Attend-
ance Prosecution Service for pupils who take any unauthorised holiday leave.  Such a referral 
may lead to a Fixed Penalty Notice (fine) £60 being issued, and your child losing his/her 
place at our school. 
 
Our school target for attendance is  97%.  If appointments in school time cannot be avoided, 
please ensure an appointment card (or letter) is handed to the school office prior to the  
appointment.  If your child is absent through sickness please provide medical proof in the 
way of medication labels or prescription slip.  Wherever possible attend school prior to  
appointment and return to school following the appointment. You should not keep your child off 
school for the whole morning, afternoon or all day. If your child does not return to school on the 
advice of the GP, always contact the school to inform them of the outcome.   
 
Home visits will be conducted by the Attendance Officer Dawn Thompson  - if your child is 
not in school a referral will be made.  Please try wherever possible to avoid medical appoint-
ments in school time. 

GB Athlete Visit 

We’re EXCITED to be welcoming Great Britain  Athlete Dominick 
Cunningham to Lodge Primary on Thursday 25 May! 

Dominick Cunningham will be leading some energetic fitness    
circuits with the children and hosting an assembly with a Q&A 
session to help inspire the children into more sport and exercise. 
We’re asking the school community to help by sponsoring the 
children to complete the fitness circuits in order to raise money 

for Lodge Primary School to buy more sports equipment. 
Sponsor forms will be sent out shortly. 

Non Uniform Day  - NSPCC 
 

On Friday 19th May 2017 all children and staff are invited to wear  
non uniform, dress up in green or dress up as a bear.   

Please bring a donation as we will be raising money for the NSPCC.   
The NSPCC is one of  the UK’s leading charities which works to prevent child 

abuse and help those children who are affected by abuse to recover. 

Fidget spinners 
 

For Health & Safety reasons we are asking children  

NOT to bring these into school.   
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

World Record Attempt - World Animal Protection 
 

On Friday 19th May at 2.15pm we will be taking part in a World Record 
Attempt by joining in with ‘Walk for Wildlife’s’ event when all children and 

staff will walk at the same time as hundreds of other primary schools across the 
UK to raise money for our chosen charity World Animal Protection.  Again 

please bring in a donation for this event. 
 

Thank you for in advance for your donations to these two 
very worthwhile causes. 

YEAR 6 TUITION 

 

There will no longer be any Yr 6 tuition - thank you! 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
http://www.childnet.com/
http://www.childnet.com/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/curations/stay-safe
http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/curations/stay-safe
http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/curations/stay-safe

